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THE DEATH of a 46-year-old
clerkworkingwithPanchmahals
forest department, who tesed
positive for Covid-19 after his
cremation, has authorities on
theirtoesafterhisbodywassent
with his relativeswho held his
last rites, reportedly in thepres-

enceof ahugegathering.
Over200peoplewhoaresus-

pected to have come in contact
withthepatienthavebeentraced
from twodistricts. Contact trac-
ing is also underway at GMERS
wherethepatientwasbroughtin
fromGodhraCivil Hospitalwith
myocardial infarction (heart at-
tack)onFridaybeforehedied.
Authorities at the Vadodara

GujaratMedical Education and

Research Society (GMERS)Gotri
Covidhospitalwherethepatient
diedsaidtheywerenotawarethat
hewasasuspectedCovidpatient.
However, Godhra Civil Hospital
wherehissampleswerecollected
fortesting,claimedthattheyhad
informedGMERSabouthimbe-
ingasuspectedcaseofCovid-19.
“From the Civil Hospital

Godhra, a written and a verbal
intimationwasmaderegarding
his underlining conditions and
his samples being collected, re-
sults of which were awaited,”
said Dr Surendra Jain, Chief
District Health Officer,
Panchmahalsdistrict.
Superintendent of GMERS

Vadodarasaidthepatientarrived
atthenon-Covidareaof thehos-
pitalwhere he died evenbefore
admission. “The patient came
herewithaheartattackanddied
immediately after.Wewere not
informedthathewasaCovidsus-

pectedcase.Wewrappedhimas
per protocol but since the sam-
pleswerenotcollectedfromhere,
we did not inform the police.
Ideally they are not allowed to
carrythebodyofaCovidpatient
or a suspected case,” said Dr
Vishala Pandaya,Medical Supe-
rintendentofGMERS.Despitere-
peatedattempts,thefamilywas
unavailable for comment.
The forest department clerk

was admitted at the Civil
Hopsital Godhrawith liver ail-
ments and hypertension. On
Friday afternoon, he developed
Covidsymptoms.Hewasshifted
afterhissampleswerecollected
for tesing and his report came
positiveonSaturdayevening.
His bodywas then taken to

MotaSonelainLunawadataluka
of Mahisagar district for final
rites. According to villagers,
around100peoplegatheredfor
the rites. A close contact of the

family, on condition of
anonymity,toldthisnewspaper,
“People from even nearby vil-
lagesgathered for the funeral.”
Sub-disrict magistrate of

Lunawada, BBModiya, said that
thehealthdepartmentwastrac-
inghisclosecontacts.“Wearein-
vestigating the number of peo-
plewhoattendedthefuneral... If
it ismore than20,which is a vi-
olation of the lockdown guide-
lines,wewill takeaction.”
Both the Panchmahals and

Mahisagar district administra-
tionshavestartedextensivecon-
tacttracingoftheman.“Wehave
formedfiveteams.Over100peo-
ple have been advised home
quarantinealready,”DrJainsaid.
In Mahisagar, around 150

have been traced and home
quarantined. “Theywill be ob-
served and sampleswill be col-
lected after three days,” said Dr
SBShah,CDHOMahisagar.
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Ref No:-BSCL/2020-21/312 Date: 30.05.2020

Bareilly Smart City Limited, Bareilly invites e-tender for the following projects:-

Date:-

Sd/-

Chief Executive Officer,

Bareilly Smart City Limited, Bareilly.

BAREILLY SMART CITY LIMITED (BSCL)

BAREILLY (UTTAR PRADESH, INDIA)

S.

No.

Name of the Work (In Lakh)

Earnest Money

Deposit (Rs.)

Tender fee

with GST @

18% (Rs.)

Work

completion

Period

Bid Start

Date

1 Construction of Handicraft

Promotion Centre at Bareilly

100.00 11800 18 Months 03/06/2020

2 Sanjay Community hall & Pond

Complex External Development at

Bareilly

18.00 11800 18 Months 03/06/2020

1 Detailed NIT and Bid Document shall be available on: - https://etender.up.nic.in and

http://www.nagarnigambareilly.com

2 Tender call notice in two Bid systems (Part- I: General & Technical Bid and Part-II financial

Bid/Price Bid/BOQ) from intending bidders fulfilling the eligibility criteria mentioned in this

Notice and other qualifying requirements mentioned in this RFP

3 Amendment to NIT, if any would be published on website only

4 In case of any queries on this RFP, intending bidders may contact THE GENERAL MANAGER,

BAREILLY SMART CITY LIMITED, Bareilly (Tel. No: - 0581- 25510074, 7055519602) or send

an email to: ceo bscl01@gmail.com

Man tests positive after death, contact tracing on in 2 dists

Ahmedabad




